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PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

Nappy Changing – An Equal Opportunity 

 

The oft heard conversation ‘”You’ll have to do it, there’s no changing facilities in the gents” should 

now be a thing of the past in Godalming & Farncombe. Having discovered when they took over the 

management of the public toilets that there were no baby changing facilities in any of the public 

toilets in the town, Godalming Town Councillors decided not only to provide baby changing 

facilities but to ensure that, by providing new facilities, nappy changing would be an equal 

opportunity activity in Godalming & Farncombe.  

As a father of a young baby, Councillor Richard Wainwright said “I’m very pleased that Godalming 

Town Council have recognised that fathers also need access to hygienic baby changing facilities 

and have acted to correct this lack of provision in our public facilities”.  
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